
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Spring Assembly!!!  

This week the whole school were treated to a special spring assembly 

from the year 1 children.  The children had learned some spring time 

songs  and told us all about the seasons and signs of spring.  

 

 Litter Pick  

On Tuesday and Wednesday, the whole school took 
part in a litter pick across school and on the 
surrounding areas.  We picked lots of bags of litter 
that the council are collecting.  Barney, from the 
Waste Warriors, came to help the children.  He told us 
that the area between Haveley Hey and MEA is the 
worst in Wythenshawe for litter- please help us to 
change this, by encouraging your children to put 
their wrappers in their pockets. 

 

KS1 Parent Maths Workshop 

On Tuesday afternoon, our KS1 parents were invited into school for a 

special Maths workshop.  They played lots of games with their children 

that developed their Maths skills in a fun way.  We had a great turn out 

with over 20 parents.  

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

This week our attendance is still around the same level of 92.6% across school.  The winning class 

this week were Mr Heywood’s class with a great 96.7%.  5 classes got above our target of 94%! 

 

Week beginning: Monday 25th March 2024 


